
31 October 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Parents Survey 

As part of the school's effort to provide a conducive environment and effective 

programmes for the development of your child/ward, the school would like to find out parent/ 

guardian's feedback on your child/ward's experience in school. 

Do access and submit the survey form via the link below or scanning the QR code. 

The closing date for the survey is 2nd November 2022, Wednesday. 

Parent Survey Form: https://form.gov.sg/634f74b779c62a0012f5c730 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

If you need further clarifications, please contact Mr Tan Hong Peng or Mr Muhammad 

Baqi at 68767129 or tan hong peng@moe.edu.sg or muhammad bagi iaafar@moe.edu.sg. 

Thank you and have a good week ahead. 
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